
MEETING OF THE ST. CROIX VALLEY AMATEUR RADIO 
CLUB 

October 17 , 2020 
On-Air 

 
Meeting called to order by President Mike Sanford at 1730 hours on 
the 147.330 Repeater 
 
Checking in were:  
Mike Sanford KB1GEO President 
Roger Holst W1LH Secretary 
Ken Carter WA1DXO 
Tom Dwelley W1DEY 
Alan Andraeas K1ALA 
Wayne Tripp KC1EKB 
 
No Secretary’s Report, No Treasurer’s Report 
 
Subject discussed was past September Hamfest, next meeting, 
Christmas party and nominating committee. 
 
Announcements By Mike: 
Each week on Thus nite at 8 pm there is a light technical net on 
145.15 repeater. 
Ten meter FM net on 29.100 at 8 PM. 
ARES net is each Monday nite at 7 pm on the 147.330 repeater.   
DE net is each Tues nite at 6:30 pm on 146.595 simplex 
The Methodist Homes Rec hall will be available again in Sept. 
 
 
By general consensus the club will resume meetings at the Methodist 
Homes Rec in November as long as the COVID situation continues to 
improve for the area. 
 
Alan, K1ALA is scheduled for surgery soon and will not be available 
for an unknown time. 
 



Kenn, WA1DXO is moving to Brunswick for the winter and will be back 
in the spring. 
 
Tom, W1DEY, will be uploading OCFD info to the club web site. Be 
sure to check it out. 
 
No one was willing to commit to the nominating committee. 
 
On air meeting closed at 17:45 hrs 
 
 
Respectfully submitted as unofficial, 
Roger Holst , secretary 


